
/ 
/ / 

I 

April 12, 2007 

Mr. Roland Severance Jr., PE 
D~partment of Environmental Protection 
Bureau of Air Management 
Compliance and Field Operations Division 
Emissions and Credit Trading Section 
79 Elm Street, 5th Floor 
Hartford, CT 06106 

Re: Closure of Trading Agreement and Order no. 8137A 
U.S. Army Stratford Army Engine Plant, Stratford, Connecticut 

Dear Mr. Severance: 

We are submitting this letter as a follow-up to our letter dated August 22, 2006 in which 
we had requested revocation of the Trading Agreement and Order 813 7 A for our facility 
referenced above. A copy of our previous letter is attached. Please note that so far we 
have not received any correspondence from the Department confirming the revocation of 
this Trading Order. 

It is our understanding that this Trading Order will expire on April 30, 2007. 

Therefore, based on the August 22, 2006 letter, and the Trading Order expiration date of 
April 30, 2007 we understand that with effect from May 1, 2007 this facility will no 
longer be subject to any requirements stipulated in the Trading Order. 

Please let us know if you differ with our understanding described above. Also, please 
send us a letter confirming that with effect from May 1, 2007, this facility will not be 
subject the requirements stipulated in Trading Agreement and Order no. 8137 A. 

Should you have any questions , please feel free to contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

Peter W. Szymanski 
Installation Manager 
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